
TD reminds public on end of special
free ferry services between Hung
Hom/Kowloon City and Wan Chai tonight

     The Transport Department today (November 29) reminded members of the
public that since the Cross-Harbour Tunnel (CHT) has reopened and traffic has
generally returned to normal, the two routes of special free ferry services
between Kowloon City and Wan Chai and between Hung Hom and Wan Chai provided
for the closure of the CHT will cease operation tonight. The last ferry
departure will be at 7pm.
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